
 

16/10/2014 

To All our esteemed suppliers 

Kabul 

 

Dear Sir, 

Ref: Interactive Vendor Conference 

UNDP Afghanistan Supply Chain Management Office in its commitment to the development 

Agenda is organizing a vendor interactive Conference on Business related issues. This is meant 

to address Vendor concerns in doing business with UNDP and to get feedback on our current 

processes especially the newly introduced E-Tendering System among others. 

We are therefore inviting you to submit comments, suggestions, views, complaints and any 

other business related issues to us. These will form the basis of our discussion. Kindly send your 

contributions to catherine.karanja@undp.org . 

We will be receiving your contributions between 16th October to 16th November 2014 and 

thereafter announce the date, time and venue of the conference. 

Please note your comments, suggestions, views and complaints will form the agenda of the 

conference. We want to hear from you so that we can improve our business relationship. You 

can present your contributions in any format but please do not PDF your documents to ease the 

compilation process. 

 

Raj Kamal 

Chief of Supply Chain Management Office - UNDP AFG 
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